
Dear County Councillors 

 

On behalf of Mallaig Minor Hockey we have a request for our caretaker. We understand that 

Richard works for the county during the summer months and as a seasonal worker it would be 

to his and our benefit to extend his position on your payroll while working at the arena in the 

winter months. It is very important for us to try and keep him around because it is very hard to 

find people in seasonal positions especially in this economy. We would pay for the wages that 

we have agreed upon of $3750.00, if possible, it would be greatly appreciated if you would 

consider contributing the employer deductions as part of your continued support to our 

community. The total of the deductions come out to about $500.00.Financially are situation is 

not ideal therefore any financial support would make a great impact to our community. Thank 

you for your time in considering this request. 

 

Mallaig Minor Hockey 

President  

Rod Hebert 


